



To:

Parents/Carers of Enfield Schools

Please reply to:

E-mail:

Phone:

Textphone:

Fax:

My Ref:

Your Ref:

Date: 18th July 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

A SUMMER OF POSITIVE ACTIVITIES FOR YOUNG PEOPLE IN ENFIELD

The school term is finally at an end and we are really pleased to share details with you about the summer activities being offered to young people in Enfield this year.

Enfield Council recognises that offering positive and fun activities which can stimulate and engage young people is a vital part of keeping them safe and our parents confident that there will be enough for them to do.

I know many parents have concerns that young people become bored and at risk of engaging in activities that can cause worry to parents during the summer holidays.

That's why the Council wants to make sure we do everything we can to alert you and your children to the range of activities.

This year we have made an extra £100,000 available to spend on our summer activities. This will make the summer offer the best we have been able to provide for many years.

We will be placing leaflets in our libraries and advertising in the local papers next week to get the message out, but we know that it is on the internet where parents and young people now look to gain information. The internet links below will take you to dedicated content on the Enfield Council website where you can learn about activities in your local area.

www.enfieldpresents.co.uk www.enfield.gov.uk/youth www.enjoyenfield.co.uk

The Council also has a presence on Facebook and Twitter that can be helpful to local people seeking the most up to date news on a range of areas of interest.

Tony Theodoulou Acting Executive Director People Enfield Council Civic Centre, Silver Street Enfield EN1 3XY You can also find out more about the Council by signing up to our new e-newsletters at https://bit.ly/2kjGUW1

The Council would like to take this opportunity to wish you and your families a safe and fun summer this year.

Yours sincerely,

Tony Theodoulou Executive Director, People

IMPORTANT – Enfield residents should register for an online Enfield Connected account. Enfield Connected puts many Council services in one place, speeds up your payments and saves you time – to set up your account today go to www.enfield.gov.uk/connected